EFCSA Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes
Monday 11th July 2022
The Peoples Club, Goodison Park
	Item
	Minute

	  1
	Welcome & Apologies
The Chair opened the meeting welcoming the Committee. 
Present were:
John Blain (Chair), Ian Seymour (Secretary), Ian Webster (Treasurer), Jazz Bal, 
Steve Butterworth, Dave Kelly, Paul Murphy, Phil Parker, Keith Seymour, 
John Vanderwerff. 
Apologies were received from:
Julie Hobson (Vice-Chair), Robbie Daniels, Dave Gillam, Tom Hughes

	  2
	Approval of minutes of the previous meeting:
The minutes having been previously distributed were taken as read.

Jazz Bal proposed that the minutes be approved. 

The motion was seconded by Phil Parker.

	  3
	Chair’s Report

John Blain suggested either 18th or 19th August to hold our AGM and would email the club to ascertain availability.

Once the date was confirmed it was agreed he would send the appropriate email via mailchimp to our members.

John Vanderwerff suggested, that in order to increase our membership, that we recommend to the AGM that there be no formal subscription but would welcome any voluntary donations. This was agreed.

John Blain also stated that there was to be a planned visit to BMD on Tuesday 6th September and a draw of our members would be done for interested parties at our AGM (excluding those that had already attended on previous visits) 

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report

Ian Webster reported that we had in excess of £13,000 in our account although 2 cheques from the account totalling £2,000 still needed to be cleared.
Our end of year accounts prior to the AGM would be audited by Andy Craven.

	  5
	Secretary’s Report
Ian Seymour had nothing to report but would contact Richard Kenyon with regard to the Mascot and Toffee Girl prizes not taken up last season by the club due to COVID.

	  6
	FAB Update

Jazz Bal reported that formal hand over from ESSG to FAB is due to take place imminently and the first meeting was scheduled for 12th July.

1st October was scheduled to be the first quarterly meeting with the club.


	7
	Any Other Business

· It was suggested that our dinner be held on 22nd October or 4th November and John Blain said he would contact the club accordingly.
· John Blain then suggested Dave Kelly ask Jonathan Walters if he would be willing to be guest speaker. This he said he would do and report back at our next meeting.

· Dave Kelly asked if we’d be willing to donate to Alfies Squad. It was suggested perhaps offering to be a shirt sponsor but after much discussion it was agreed just to provide a cash donation of £500.
· Phil Parker asked if we should voice our opinion of Stake.com becoming the clubs shirt sponsor. Again much discussion ensued and there was mixed views on the matter. 
· Ian Seymour asked Dave Kelly if any progress had been made regarding his idea of an EFCSA banner. He said he needed a high resolution image of our badge first and John Blain said he would send him one.  


There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.15pm

